SEAFORD MEDICAL PRACTICE – CHANGE OF COMPUTER SYSTEM - 8TH NOV
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On Tuesday 8th November Seaford Medical Practice is changing its computer system.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the week immediately before and the week following the change, i.e. between Tuesday 1st November to Tuesday 15th November, there will be some implications for our patients:
New patient registration: we will not be able to register new patients between 28th October and 9th November. If you need to register with a GP Practice during that time, please register with Old School Surgery, Church Street, Seaford.
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GP and nursing team appointments: we will have fewer GP and nursing team appointments for that 2 week period. We will seek to save the appointments for more urgent clinical matters rather than for more routine appointments. 
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[image: ]Repeat prescriptions: we will not be able to issue repeat prescriptions between 31st October and 8th November. If your prescription is due for renewal between these dates we will look to issue your renewal prescription a week or so early.


· Online appointments and online prescriptions: after 1st November patients will not be able to use their current sign-ons to arrange online appointments, online prescriptions or view their medical records. We will be contacting patients who use the online services after 15th November to arrange a new sign-on to our new computer system.
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We are sorry for any inconvenience caused during this period but please bear with us!
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